

Senator DeFrancisco Speaks with Children During a 9/11 Memorial Program at Most Holy Rosary School in Syracuse

JOHN A. DEFRANCISCO September 9, 2011

ISSUE: VICTIMS, CHILDREN



Senator John DeFrancisco attended a memorial ceremony at Most Holy Rosary School in Syracuse on September 9th, where students and staff honored the victims of 9/11 through prayer and song. Students held up American flags, sang "God Bless The USA" and participated in a moment of silence. There was also a new flag raising.